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Dear Parents and Carers,  
I can’t believe we have come to the end of Term 5 already; it seems to have flown by so quickly! It has been 
a great term with lots of achievements made, the children have shown great values and that they are great 
ambassadors of our school.  
 
It has been a busy week, we have had a science workshop in school where the KS2 children were involved 
in ‘Ratlab’, an author came to visit and a whole school trip to the cinema! Early Years have been having lots 
of fun too exploring their environments with games and activities inside and outside including in the forest!  
 
In assembly today we celebrated the children who have achieved the certificate of excellence or the values 
award in their class for the week:  
 

 
 
Year 6 won the attendance award this week with an outstanding 99%, 2nd and 3rd place were both at 98% 
so another great week for attendance – well done and thank you again parents and carers!  Great 
attendance really does make a difference to children’s academic achievements but also their mental health 
and wellbeing too.  
 
These children have gained their 50 reads prize this week and enjoyed receiving their prize from the book 
vending machine: Rhyleigh in Reception, Leo and Harlow in Year 2, Itsan in Year 3, Gracie in Year 4 and Ana-
Clara in Year 6.   
 

A super end to a fabulous term – well done everyone, I can’t wait to see what Term 6 brings!       
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Thank you for all your support throughout Term 5, I  
hope you have a restful half term break. Hopefully we  
can enjoy some nice weather to rest and relax in! We  
look forward to seeing everyone back in school on  
Monday 3rd June.  
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Friday 24th May – End of Term 5 
 

Monday 3rd June – Start of Term 6 

Year 6 residential trip to Hill End 
 

Monday 10th June – Yr6 Junior Good Citizen trip  

2:30-3:30pm Domestic Abuse drop in session  
 

Thursday 13th June – Class Photographs  
 

Monday 17th June – Friday 21st June – Sports Week  
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